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Welcome back to all our friends
old and new, big, and small we
hope you all had a good break

over Christmas. 
As always, we must thank you for
all the gifts, cards and well wishes
we received before the break. We
really appreciate you all and know
how lucky we are to get to be part

of your families.

SPRING
NEWSLETTER

2022
J I G S A W  @  B U R S C O U G H



Spring Term
Half Term – Close Friday 11TH

February
Re-Open - Monday 21st February

Easter– Close Friday 1st April

Key Dates
1st February Chinese New Year –

Year of the Tiger
4th – 20th February – Winter

Olympics in Beijing

FACEBOOK

We are very lucky to currently have two
fantastic volunteer students at the

setting. So, a big welcome to Jess and
Katie! we are excited to share this

amazing setting with you.

TERM DATES
Our Facebook page is a valuable

resource for updates and information
on: What your child is doing each week
and activity’s you can try yourselves at

home. Important updates from the
government and educational

authorities surrounding all areas of
childcare. Essential information on
funding and how to access it plus a
trove of other excellent information.

Don’t forget to check it out.  

VOLUNTEERS

CHRISTMAS PLAY
Well didn’t your fantastic little people
really knock it out of the park for their
Christmas production. Is never fails to

amaze us how talented and
enthusiastic they are and how much
they manage to learn regardless of

their age.

Please remember to keep your contact
information as up to date as possible,

especially contact numbers and
eligibility codes. 

NEW CHILDREN
A big welcome to the new children and

their parents who have joined us in
January. Thank you for choosing the

Jigsaw Family we are looking forward
to the years adventures with you.

From the 14th of December adults
who are fully vaccinated, and children
and young people aged between 5-
18yrs who are identified as a close
contact of someone with COVID-19
are advised to take a LFT test for 7

days and attend the setting as
normal. Children under five are

exempt from daily testing.

COVID UPDATE


